
Bid Name Alabama Seaport Magazine Printing 

8/4/2022 

Notice of Non-Award  

To whom it may concern: 

The Alabama State Port Authority has reviewed proposals for the Alabama Seaport Magazine Printing 

and determined the bids submitted were incomplete. The Port Authority intends to rebid this item in 

the near future. 

The Alabama State Port Authority will not award this bid at this time.  We appreciate your participation 

in our bid process.   

Sincerely, 

Molly Tillman 

Associate Director Internal/External Affairs 


